
Proof	of	payment	of	Form	159	for	previous	application	
	
Todd	Martin	previously	paid	for	Meter	Group’s	application	using	Form	159,	but	received	a	
response	back	that	the	software	was	not	fully	operation	yet.	Since	we	already	paid,	I	assume	
that	this	fee	will	apply	to	this	new	application.	The	details	are	below.	Thanks	for	your	help	on	
this.	
	
Receipt	
	
AGENCY TRACKING ID:     PGC2912962 
AUTHORIZATION NUMBER :  020424 
AMOUNT PAID :   $70.00 
	
Previous	message	
	
	 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321

Washington, D.C. 20554

January 25, 2017

Attn: Todd Martin

METER Group, Inc. USA

2365 NE Hopkins Court     

Pullman, WA 99163

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Todd Martin,

This refers to application, File No.   0012-EX-PN-2017, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  The

program license software is not fully operational and we are not accepting applications yet. When the

software is completed we will issue a public notice announcing that we are accepting applications.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     35462

        Sincerely,

          Anthony Serafini

                  Acting Chief

               Experimental Licensing Branch


